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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
 
I am submitting my opponent testimony for SB105 
 
 
I firmly do NOT support this bill as it strips voter input and removes the voice of the people to fill 
vacancies for US Senate, State Treasurer, and Commissioner of Insurance consolidating power with the 
legislature.  This raises concerns about partisanship and backroom deals 
 
This bill does not represent the people’s interests to ensure a fair and transparent process.  
A legislative -appointed replacement could serve nearly a full term without ever being chosen by voters.  
 
Respectfully  
 
Tammy Minihan  
Republican Precinct Committeewoman 
Sedgwick County  
 


